

All Kids Covered May 1, 2015 10:30 - 12:15

Colorado Children's Campaign 1580 Lincoln, Suite 430 Denver, CO 80203

- 1. Welcome and Introductions
- 2. Follow-up Discussion about the Transition from MAXIMUS to Counties and Denver Health Lindsay Van Dusseldorp, Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing, and Brad Membel, Denver Health
- 3. CHIP Funding Update Sarah Barnes, Colorado Children's Campaign
- 4. Legislative End of Session Report and Preview of 2016 Jennifer Miles, Miles Consulting
- 5. General Partner Updates

NEXT MEETING: Friday, June 5, 2015

For those who would like to participate by phone, please call:

866-740-1260, code: 6204545